
December 10, 2021 

Dear Roberts Annex Families, 

Crazy Day - What great hats and hair today!  Here is just a small 

sampling… 

 

 

Lost & Found  

Grab it while it is here (see picture) – if you are missing something of value at home 

take a look at the picture and let the office know if you see anything that belongs to 

you.  What remains unclaimed will be donated to charity over the break. 

 

**PARKING** 

The parking lot is for VSB staff only between the hours of 7am-4pm.  We regularly 

notice parents using the lot for pick-up and drop off.  We know parking in the area is 

hard – we get it however, community use of our parking lot during school hours 

creates unnecessary risk to students and staff in addition to making parking difficult 

for part time staff.  Walk to school whenever you can.  If you must drive, please take 

a few extra minutes to find parking on adjacent streets and walk the last few blocks.  

We are grateful for this extra effort.   

 

Daily Health Check 

It is respiratory illness season and we have noticed a few extra students away and appreciate your on-

going diligence keeping your child home when they are unwell.   In case you need a refreshed copy, here 

is the Daily Health Check to guide our daily assessment of communicable disease symptoms.  While the 

daily health check covers many symptoms of note, we often forget that cold symptoms (e.g. constant 

runny nose etc.) can also be very hard to manage for primary students.  Please use your judgement to 

ensure your child is coming to school ready and able to learn without putting others at risk. 

 

Have a safe weekend and enjoy each other, 

Elyssa  

PS – meet “Chip” the happy creation of the very small dusting of snow on Monday.   

Upcoming Dates of Note:  

Dec 15 – PAC meeting (see email) 

Dec 16 – next Hot Lunch (see PAC email) 

Dec 17 – Last day of school, Crazy/Ugly Sweater day 

Jan 4, 2022 – First day back to school 

https://www.vsb.bc.ca/COVID-19/updates/Pages/default.aspx

